

Northgate High School

Inspiring excellence, fulfilling potential

Dereham Norfolk NR19 2EU

Telephone: 01362 697033

Email: office@northgate.norfolk.sch.uk Website: www.northgate.norfolk.sch.uk

Heads of Northgate High School, Dereham Sixth Form College and DESA: Mrs Z Galley and Dr D Hone

November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,



The School Council and Social Team would like to make you aware of the plans to support Children in Need this year.

We are inviting all students and staff to join in the non-uniform day on Friday 18th November; with a prize for the most creative dress (the more spots the better!) We are asking for a £1 voluntary contribution from those that attend school in non-uniform. This will be payable in cash during PART lesson.

There are a number of other ways students can show their support and get involved this year:

- Monday 14th Friday 18th during PART lesson and break/lunch time we will be selling official Children in Need Merchandise, including Pudsey Ears at £2.50, Pudsey Pens at £1, Pudsey Pin Badges at £1 and Pudsey Wristbands at £1.
- ➤ On Monday 14th we are holding a 'Spotty Canvas' event at lunchtime on the field where students and staff can create an artwork using stamps. Students and staff donate 50p for three stamps.
- ➤ On Tuesday 15th we are holding a 'Beat the Keeper' competition at lunchtime in the Sports hall where members of staff will take turns in trying to save penalties. Students donate £1 for three shots, and those that score all three attempts get their name entered into a prize draw to win an Amazon Voucher.
- > On Wednesday 16th there will be a **Zorb** event in the Sports Hall where students donate £1 to enter and complete against one another.
- > On Thursday 17th, there will be a Cake Sale at break and lunchtime in MA5. Students from all years are invited to bake sweet and savoury goods to sell to both staff and students. If you feel able to donate something, we would be very grateful. If items are brought in tins and you would like the tin returned, please ensure it is named.
- Finally, we are adding a 'Children In Need' button to our online payments page allowing parents and carers to make any additional donations they wish to electronically. As with all aspects of our fundraising, 100% of the money donated goes to Children In Need.

We hope that with your help we can have a fun time, raising as much money as possible for Children in Need to help make a real difference to the lives of children all across the UK.

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Smith Social Team Leader Mr Carter Social Team Leader Miss Petcher-Ellison Social Team Leader





















